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Tax Court Affirms Discount for Family Partnership
Is Your Company’s Website Compliant with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)?
New Law Changes Wisconsin Sales and Use Tax Rules for Construction
IRS Delays Affordable Care Act
Why I Would Rather Be a Beneficiary… Part One: Trusts Protect People from Themselves
and Others
Proud to Be a Member of Meritas, A Multi-National Network of Business Law Firms
Pleased to Announce:

Congratulations to Our Attorneys Listed in the 2015 Edition of Super Lawyers
Recognized as One of the Top Business Law Firms in Wisconsin
Attorney Gregory S. Mager Board Certified Family Law Trial Advocate by the
National Board of Trial Advocacy
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